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We would like to express our gratitude to everyone at Fulbourn Primary School for your support 

during this year’s harvest season. Your contribution has made a significant difference to those 

who use our service. The donations we have received will be used to prepare nutritious meals 

at our East Road and 451 sites and provide food parcels and essential products to our 

residents in our move on houses and modular homes.  

 

Harvest donations helps us to cook more than 10,000 meals a year. A healthy diet is vital to 

well-being, and by supporting our residents in this way, we are providing them with a better 

chance of adopting a healthier lifestyle enabling them to cope with the many issues they are 

faced with. 

 

Thank you again for your generous support. 

 

Best wishes from us all at Jimmy’s, 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 

Mark Allan 
Chief Executive 
 
 


